CITY OF PIEDMONT
CALIFORNIA

January 10, 2018

On January 18, we invite any and all interested community members to engage in a
second opportunity to participate in the Linda Beach Playfield master planning
process.

At the first meeting on November 16, 2017 the City of Piedmont introduced the
landscape architecture firm Groundworks Office who has been chosen to work on
the development of the Linda Beach Playfield Master Plan. The intent of the
project is to create a conceptual plan to meet the present and future needs of the
City of Piedmont within the context of the neighborhood, the needs of the
community and the constraints of the existing site. With the exception of the field
itself, all areas from the Oakland Avenue Bridge to Beach School and between
Howard and Linda Avenues will be on the table for possible enhancements,
improvements and renovations.

Groundworks will be presenting three initial concepts for Linda Beach Park based
on the comments from the first community meeting in November. All attendees
will then have the opportunity to participate in table work sessions to provide
comment and input on the concepts. We want to hear your ideas. Please join us on
Thursday, January 18 from 5:30-7:30 in the Piedmont Community Hall, 711
Highland Avenue, Piedmont, CA. Children are welcome to attend and participate.

If you have any questions about this meeting or this project, I can be reached
directly at my office at 420-3070 or by email slillevand@piedmont.ca.gov

Sincerely,

St

Sara Lillevand
Recreation Director
City of Piedmont
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